From: malila noone

Sent: 20 December 2014 20:53

To: Planning

Subject: planning application 2014/7491/T

PLANNING APPLICATION 2014/7491/T Epworth, Antrim Road
LONDON NW3 4XN

I wish to OBJECT to this application.

1. There does not seem to be a good reason why the tree should be
felled.

A good tree surgeon should be able to prune the tree so that the tree
does not fall over and damage to the wall can be averted.

A protected tree should be protected and professionally managed and
remedial action taken as necessary.

2. We cannot afford to lose full grown trees which are an ecological
balance to the increased traffic and building expansion in this area.

M. NOONE



